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Jared Cape, Budget Analyst  

As ranked choice voting is not currently used in Ohio, there would appear to be no direct 
fiscal impact from the bill on the state or political subdivisions. The bill defines the term “ranked 
choice voting” and prohibits this voting method from being used to nominate or elect candidates 
for federal, state, or local office.  
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